
March 2019 
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family,        


Things are getting very exciting!  The demolition is basically done.  You can see Nick 
and Sam taking  hammers to the wall.  Although, I did make them stop after Sam 
bounced the hammer off of the wall and almost hit himself in the face.  I am thankful 
that they really want to help and be a part.  The second picture shows some of the 
studs for the new walls and some of the new lights.    Also, since the last prayer letter 
we have  had a couple churches send in offerings for the building.  God really has 
things moving along!  


In April, we have a group from our home church coming to help do a lot of the work.  
My dad is the assistant pastor, and he and my mom get to come with  the group!  
Also, Jason Stanley is coming to be able to have a part in the work; the Stanleys are 
the family that is currently on deputation to come work with us.  They should be 
moving here later this year! 


I added one more picture of our island, just to make you all a little jealous!     

  
Thank you for your prayers and support,       
Markie Bullock



